
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Denise Jones; Andy Rickard
Cc: Tavarez, Ike
Subject: ARU Tank battery: October 28, 2017 release
Date: Thursday, February 22, 2018 3:03:00 PM
Attachments: 1RP4974.pdf

Dear Ms. Jones:
 
The 1RP for this incident is

4974 2/22/2018 A Cambrian Mgmt ARU Tank battery
30-025-
00386

16S-32E-
11F 10/28/2017

 
Please remember to include this 1RP identifier to all communications. Also, please be advised that a release
characterization/delineation workplan as detailed in the attachment must be approved by NMOCD BEFORE any remediation work.
 
 
Please note that if this October 2017 release (1RP-4974) did overlap with the November 2017 release (1RP-4887), then one
delineation workplan would suffice. If the revised C-141 with different GPS coordinates, submitted on February 7, 2018, for the
1RP-4887 release should be used instead, then there must be 2 separate delineation plans based on the release locations.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
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